October 30,2019

Alaska Responsible Fisheries Management (RFM) Certification

Announcing New RFM Logo!

The Alaska Seafood Marketing Institute (ASMI) is pleased to announce the release of a new modern
logo for the Alaska Responsible Fisheries Management (RFM) Certification Program. The
development of a new logo is a testimony to the commitment of the RFM program to help all end-user
companies confidently demonstrate responsible sourcing to their customers. For more information
click here.
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30-Day Comment Period Now Open for the
Alaska Flatfish Fishery

The Alaska RFM Certification Draft Assessment Report for the re-certification of the Alaska flatfish
fishery is now available for public comment by registered stakeholders. The 30-day comment period
runs from October 30, 2019 through November 30, 2019. Click here for the report.

Certification Body, DNV GL, is conducting the re-assessment. All registered stakeholders are invited to
comment on the factual contents of the report, either in relation to the specific sections of the report or
specific Evaluation Parameters. Comments should be clearly related to specific report sections or
Evaluation Parameters. Any recommendations or criticisms should be supported with data or literature
citations so that the assessmentteam is able to evaluate these comments.

Stakeholders who are not yet registered, butinterested to comment on the report, should first register
by providing the details below to Anna Kiseleva.

1. Name and company, together with contact information;
2. Your association with the fishery;

Following receipt of comments from registered stakeholders, DNV GL will consider all available
information and make a determination on whether the fishery should be re-certified.

Comments on the report should be forwarded by 5 PM GMT on 30th of November 2019.

The contact details for DNV GL are:
Anna Kiseleva

DNV GL Business Assurance Norway AS
E-mail: Anna.Kiseleva@dnvgl.com

Tel. +47 993 18 529

Further information on stakeholder involvement can be located at:



https://uploads.alaskaseafood.org/2019/10/New-RFM-Logo-Info-sheet-US-Final-Updated-Oct-2019.pdf
https://uploads.alaskaseafood.org/2019/10/Alaska-flatfish-RFM-v1_3-re_assessment-public-comment-report-29_10.pdf

http://www.alaskaseafood.org/rfm-certification/stakeholder-involvement/

We welcome anyfeedback or questions you may have at rfm@alaskaseafood.org
For more information on Alaska RFM certification go to
http://Iwww.alaskaseafood.org/rfm-certification/

Sign up to receive email updates for specific fishery certifications and to stay informed of the latest
developments and news regarding the Alaska RFM Certification program.

We welcome any feedback or questions you may have at fm @alaskaseafood.org.

Visit our website
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